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BY EMAIL 
December 5, 2022 

Tim Hesselink 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. 
43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood ON  L9Y 4M7 
thesselink@epcor.com 

Dear Mr. Hesselink: 

Re: EPCOR Electricity Distribution Ontario Inc. (EPCOR) 
2023 Cost of Service Rate Application  
OEB File Number: EB-2022-0028 

The Ontario Energy Board received a request on December 2, 2022, from EPCOR for 
an extension to the date for filing a settlement proposal from December 5, 2022, to 
December 9, 2022. 

EPCOR advised that the parties continue to work diligently toward finalizing a 
settlement proposal (partial settlement) but will require additional time to complete this 
work and ensure a complete and accurate submission. 

The OEB grants the extension. Accordingly, the date set out in Procedural Order No. 4 
(PO 4) for OEB staff to file its submission on the settlement proposal will be amended 
from December 9, 2022, to December 15, 2022. 

PO 4 also set a date of December 15, 2022, for EPCOR to present the settlement 
proposal (partial settlement) to the OEB. In light of the extension of the filing deadline 
for the settlement proposal, the December 15, 2022 presentation is cancelled and will 
be rescheduled to a later date if required. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All Parties 
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